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I am writing in Opposition to the license request for this  location request by Hy-Vee.
Currently, we have at least 16 businesses that sell liquor within a 2 mile radius.
Why do we need another?
But,
My main concern is the safety issue that this business will have on the intersection of Mineral Point Road and
D’nofrio.
Have you driven through that intersection?
If you haven’t then you should, otherwise how can you vote with a clear conscious ?

Thank you.
Kathryn McComb
14 Winterset Circle
Madison
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